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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 4:24 PM

To: Coba, Adriana (RER)

Cc: 'eduardo.curiel@oh2consulting.com'; Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Subject: INQ 13-49 Two-Year Rule re Frank Rodriguez

Ms. Coba,

Mr. Curiel asked me to forward this information to you regarding a former County employee, Francisco
Rodriguez. Mr. Rodriguez left County employment in Oct. 2010. For two years following his departure
from County employment, Mr. Rodriguez was not permitted to lobby the County. (See the County Code at
Sec. 2-11.1 (q).)

In Oct. 2012, his two-year period expired, and Mr. Rodriguez is no longer under that prohibition.

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

VICTORIA FRIGO, SENIOR STAFF ATTORNEY
Direct Phone: 305 350-0601
Main Number: 305 579-2594
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.


